
  
The High School Baseball Program at PNC Park provides High School Baseball teams with the  

opportunity to play a game on a Major League Baseball Field.  The experience of playing at PNC Park 

provides not only a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity, but it also offers student athletes a unique way to 

raise money for their baseball program.  
  

Overview of the High School Baseball Program: 
 

Each team is required to sell a predetermined amount of tickets to a Pirates Game during the season.  

Through the Pittsburgh Pirates Group Sales Fundraising Program, a team has the opportunity to raise a 

minimum of $1,500 for their program.  Teams will play a two (2) hour, or seven (7) innings,  

whichever is shorter, on PNC Park’s playing surface.  Teams must select an opponent that is not in 

their own PIAA Section.  The Pittsburgh Pirates may provide an opponent if needed. 
 

High School Baseball Program Game Dates 
 

April 5th - 7th, 2013  

 

Time is running out!  Do not let your team miss out on this once-in-a-lifetime opportunity, as we have 

limited time slots available at this current time.  If you have any questions regarding this experience, 

or to inquire on how your organization can participate in the Pittsburgh Pirates High School Baseball 

Program, please contact Pirates Representative,  

Elliott Crichfield at 412-325-4930, or Elliott.Crichfield@pirates.com. 

High School Baseball Program 

Questions? Call Elliott at (412)325.4930, e-mail elliott.crichfield@pirates.com 
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